
 

 

 

 

Product Change Notification 

 

Affected products:  MFS 231 P 

    MFS 231 P. [MFS 231 P dot] 

    MFS 231 P-POM 

Effective date:   immediately 

 

 

 

Details: 

Due to unavailability of components we are forced to discontinue the original MFS 231 P 

slide switch. 

For replacement we introduced a switch made in another factory site. 

At the same time an enhanced product becomes available which is able to withstand higher 

pre-heating temperature. This is achieved by use of PA instead of POM for the slider. 

Accordingly the following model numbers exist: 

The original MFS 231 P (already sold out), assigned model number: MFS 231 P. [MFS 231 P 

dot] 

The corresponding part from the new site, MFS 231 P-POM 

The improved product (MOQ is 10k pcs, start of production is May 2015), MFS 231 P 

 

 

 

knitter-switch, April 2015 

 

Oliver Kluj 

Technical Director 


